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EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE FOR SHAREHOLDER PURCHASE PLAN  

 

 

BluGlass Limited (ASX:BLG) wishes to advise that due to a public holiday in Western Australia on Monday 1 June 2015 

and that its Share Registry is also based in Western Australia, the closing date for the Company’s Shareholder Purchase 

Plan (SPP) has been extended from Monday 1 June 2015 to Friday 5 June 2015. 

 

In addition, the short extension of the SPP closing date will allow those shareholders who requested replacement SPP 

Entitlement Forms further time to consider the SPP. 

 

 

-Ends- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About BluGlass:  

BluGlass Limited (winner of the 2013 Australian Cleantech Competition) is an Australian green technology company 

formed to commercialise a breakthrough in the Semiconductor Industry. BluGlass has invented a new process using 

Remote Plasma Chemical Vapour Deposition (RPCVD) to grow semiconductor materials such as gallium nitride (GaN) 

and indium gallium nitride (InGaN), crucial to the production of high efficiency devices such as next generation lighting 

technology Light Emitting Diodes (LEDs) with advanced low cost potential.  

The RPCVD technology, because of its low temperature and highly flexible nature, offers many potential benefits over 

existing technologies including higher efficiency, lower cost and greater scalability.  


